
Hello, my name is Tim Klaffke and I’m from Alden, IA, where my family raises and shows cattle. 
I started showing when I was little and it all started with bucket bottle calves. I loved being in the 
barn working with my projects every year. Since finishing my show career back in 2007, I 
continue to travel with the family to shows all over the state of Iowa. This is the tradition our dad 
started back when he was a kid, so we carry it on with all the littles in our family. I truly enjoy 
helping get more kids involved in showing livestock. I currently work at a local restaurant as a 
server, as well as the President of our town festival planning committee.World beef caught my 
eye because of the passion I have for showing cattle. I hope that with my position on the board, 
that I can help improve the exhibitors' experience and keep growing with all the changes to the 
livestock show industries today. I am truly grateful for this opportunity to be on the board to offer 
and use my planning event experience, running a very successful cattle show for years, as well 
as my knowledge to continue to grow this event. 


